
McGILL UNIVERSITY4

Macdonald Chemistry and mining Building

DEPARTMENT OF GEOLOGY

Feb. 9,1930.MONTREAL,
Dean Harrison, 

Graduate School.
Dear Sir:

I am very sorry to have been 
your letter,but unfortunately it was mislaid

so tafidy in answering 

and I just 

ago.
of the fellowship 

was customary, 

never known of this 

Leroy Fellowship 

classmates of the 

difficult,not only to 

write.

act on any suggestion

found it among some papers in my drawer a few days 

I have not so far,written to the donors 

which I hold;as I did not know that this

Dr. Oneill informs me that he has 
being done inthe past,and also that the 

was founded by a large group of former 
late Captain Leroy.Hence it would be 

find out who to write to,but where to 

However I will be only too glad to 

you may offer.

Yours respectfully,
!jhm

(Leroy Memorial Fellow)
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